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Multiple Guns Stolen from Rural Sabetha Residence 
( KNZA )-The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of a gun safe
containing multiple guns and ammunition from a rural Sabetha residence.

The theft was reported October 20th from a residence in the two thousand block of U.S. 36 Highway.

The loss is estimated at five thousand dollars.

Anyone with information on the case is ask to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff's’office in Seneca. 
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